
 

 

 

Dear Valued Ruland Customer, 

 

Ruland Manufacturing has reviewed the EU Directive which concerns the use of certain 

dangerous materials in electrical and electronic devices. Specifically, guidelines (EU) 2015/863. 

 

After review, it has been confirmed that all Ruland products are RoHS3 compliant, with any 

restricted materials within accepted levels, per the RoHS3 directive ANNEX. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Scott Brooks 

Engineering Manager 


